
The annual Kenny Green Memorial Auction will take place on Friday August 18th on the main 

concourse at Arthur W. Perdue Stadium during the Delmarva Shorebirds game. Kenny was the past 

Chairman of the Board of the EASTERN SHORE BASEBALL FOUNDATION and a Hall Of Fame Inductee 

who served on the board for many years. He was also a long-time member of the Shorebirds fan club. 

The auction will include baseball memorabilia with the proceeds going to the EASTERN SHORE BASEBALL 

FOUNDATION. 

There will be some interesting items so be sure to come out and treat yourself to a piece of history while 

supporting the EASTERN SHORE BASEBALL FOUNDATION. 


